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PROSSER MEMORIAL HEALTH FOUNDATION TO HOLD 5th ANNUAL  
WINE COUNTRY CLASSIC BENEFIT GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, June 16, 2025, Prosser, WA-The Prosser Memorial Health Foundation is 
excited to bring back the Wine Country Classic Tournament for its fifth year! The tournament will take 
place on Friday, September 5, at Canyon Lakes Golf Course in Kennewick. Proceeds for the event will 
directly benefit Prosser Memorial Health programs. 

Registration is now open for the Wine Country Classic through the PMH Foundation website, 
www.prosserhealth.foundation. Entry fees include a fun day of golf, a delicious lunch, and prizes. Those 
interested in sponsoring the event can also head to our website for information about the multiple levels 
of sponsorship available. To learn more about participating, sponsorship, or receive more information 
about the Wine Country Classic, you can contact the Foundation at 509.786.5155.  

So, dust off those golf clubs and get ready for a day of fun with a cause! To register, learn more about the 
Prosser Memorial Health Foundation, or to donate, visit our website or call the Foundation office at 
509.786.5155. We’ll see you on the golf course Friday, September 5 in Kennewick! 

      ### 

 

About Prosser Memorial Health Foundation: The Prosser Memorial Health Foundation pursues, 
receives, and administers donations and gifts for the benefit of Prosser Memorial Health. The Foundation 
is dedicated to supporting and enhancing healthcare at Prosser Memorial Health for the Lower Valley and 
surrounding region through new equipment purchases, funding for building projects, and other 
organizational advancements. 
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